
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Public health and other legislation amendment Bill 2022
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 6:58:36 AM

Please do not allow this bill to be amended any further. It is not in the interest of the
public. It hurts businesses and is hurting families. Stop it completely. 

Yours sincerely 
Trudy Munro 

 

Sent from my Galaxy
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